
Clay Preshaw - Gloucester Gas Project - modification 1 - C&PG memorandum 

  
hi Clay,  
Steve Cozens had referred this modification to OCSG.  
I have perused the application and confirm that the Office of Coal Seam Gas has no comments or issues on the modification proposed which are substantially relatedto 
pipeline routing and appears not significantly affecting the administration of the Petroleum (Onshore) Act authorities of the Stage 1 project.  
 
 
regards  
Greg Summerhayes | Manager, Licensing & Approvals | Office of Coal Seam Gas Regulation  
NSW Trade & Investment | 516 High St | Maitland NSW 2320 | PO Box 344 | Hunter Region Mail Centre NSW 2310  
T: 02 4931 6705 | F: 02 4931 6750 | E: greg.summerhayes@industry.nsw.gov.au  
W: www.trade.nsw.gov.au 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 

From:    <greg.summerhayes@industry.nsw.gov.au>
To:    <clay.preshaw@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    8/01/2014 2:27 PM
Subject:   Gloucester Gas Project - modification 1 - C&PG memorandum
CC:    <steve.cozens@dwe.nsw.gov.au>
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